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Dear Mayor Deiss,

It has come to our attention that Alderman NickDobberstein has forwarded the email petition information
below to persons within his aldermanic district and beyond.

We feel that we have fairly complied with all of the library director's/library board's requests thus far. Though
we did not agree with the City Attorney, Mary Schanning, or Mr. Tyree, on the unilateral withdrawal of our
complaint, we have started the process over respectfully, as requested by both.

Aldernian Dobberstein's choice to petition against us while acting as library board member, and representative
of the taxpayers, is completely malapropos. We feel this is a hindrance to any decision the library will be
making concerning our group's requests for policy creation, an inappropriate misuse of his aldermanic position,
and shameful behavior of a library board member, whom we had hoped would remain fair and impartial, acting
as an advocate on behalf of the ALL citizens.

We are calling for Alderman Nick Dobberstein's immediate removal from the library board in concurrence with
the information above, and the evidence presented in the email below. At the very LEAST, we insist Alderman' _i.

Dobberstein be barred from voting on this issue, should the library board consider it on the agenda at any
further board meetings.

Sincerely,

Jim and Ginny Maziarka, Advocates
West Bend Citizens for Safe Libraries
677-9032
3583 Starlite Drive
West Bend, WI 53095
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